
BRITISH ASSOCIATION FOR
BEHAVIOURAL PSYCHOTHERAPY

The Membership year is from 1st October until 30th September.
The membership fee is £U.OO per year if paid by Standing Order or
£5.00 per year if paid by cheque. Those enrolling between 1st
April-30th September will pay half the above rates. The rate for
students maintained wholly on grants is £2.00 per year. For
further details contact the Honorary Secretary.

ADVANTAGES OF MEMBERSHIP

The Association holds an annual conference. It organises Work-
shops regularly; these cover particular topics or areas or are dir-
ected at particular professional groups. Members may attend confer-
ences and Workshops at preferential rates. The Association publishes
a quarterly Bulletin, conference abstracts, a list of locations pro-
viding behavioural psychotherapy and an annual research register.
Members may subscribe to "Behaviour Research and Therapy" and
"Behaviour Therapy" at reduced rates. Reports of Working Parties
formed to consider matters of interest to behaviour therapists are
issued from time to time. The Association maintains strong links
with behaviour therapy organisations in other countries and is act-
ively promoting a student exchange scheme.

BULLETIN SUBSCRIPTION RATES

The B.A.B.P. Bulletin is free to B.A-B.P. members, £Lt.OO per year
for non-members and £5>.00 per year for libraries and other instituions.

B.A.B.P. BRANCH SECRETARIES

BIRMINGHAM

Mr. L. Tennant
Psychology Dept.,
Barnsley Hall Hospital,
Broinegrove,
Worcs. B61OEX

LEEDS

LONDON

Miss L. Parkinson
Dept. of Psychol.,
Institute of Psychiatry,
DeCrespigny Park,
London, SE5 8AF

OXFORD

Mr. J.S. Bell Mrs. Joan Draffan
Department of Psychol., Warneford Hospital,
High Royds Hospital, Oxford
Menston, Ilkley

WINCHESTER
Mr. R. Holland
Psychology Department,
Cold East Hospital,
Plymouth.

CARDIFF
Dr. A. Kellam
Whitchurch Hospital,
Whitchurch,
Cardiff CFU 7XB

MANCHESTER
Mr. H. Lomas
Bury Social Services,
Craig House,
Bank Street,
Bury, Lanes,
BL9 OBA
O61-76U-6911
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